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MEMORIAL SERVICE - 50th ANNIVERSARY OF HALIFAX

EXPLOSION

Alderman Sullivan, speaking on behalf of the Special
Committee appointed to make the arrangements for the Memorial
Service on the occasion of the 50th Anniversary of the
_Halifax Explesion on December 6, 1967, said that he would like
to take the opportunity to offer sincere thanks to the members
of the varibus City Departments who pooled their efforts to
make the service an outstanding success.

He said that he had heard many comments from people
in the North End and from relatives of victims of the explosion
who were very pleased with the service and who felt that it
had been conducted with great dignity.

His Worship the Mayor thanked Alderman Sullivan for

his remarks.





